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Dwight Shellman

From: Andrea Gyger

Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2013 4:07 PM

To: Dwight Shellman

Subject: Fwd: Letter from Boulder County on proposed Election rules

Attachments: 10-8-13 Letter to SOS Re Proposed Election Rules.pdf; ATT00001.htm; ATT00001.txt; 

ATT00002.htm

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Hall, Hillary" <hhall@bouldercounty.org> 

To: "SoS Rulemaking" <SoS.Rulemaking@SOS.STATE.CO.US> 

Subject: Letter from Boulder County on proposed Election rules 

Dear Secretary Gessler, 

 

Please accept the attached letter in response to the proposed election rules.  I appreciate all the 

time and effort that went into the review by all parties.  In addition to our letter, our county 

supports the comments made by the Election Statute Review Committee of the Colorado Clerk's 

Association.   

 

Hillary Hall 

Boulder County Clerk ad Recorder 

 

 

10-8-13 Letter to SOS Re Proposed Election Rules.pdf attached 

 










